
From: Jean Fraser
To: jeffery, paul
Date: 5/21/2015 10:22 AM
Subject: Re: ST PATS FOLLOWUP MEETING

Paul
 
I circulated a paper print out of your May 18 comment to the Board and then in my presentation I brought 
it to their attention.  I also clarified that the existing building is proposed to be demolished. I also repeated 
what I have mentioned to you and I had written in the report -  ie that the Historic Preservation Program 
Manager does not consider that this building meets the criteria for any historic designation.
 
There were no other members of the public who commented on this question.
 
None of the Board members commented on this issue at all and at the end of the workshop they indicated 
their support for the new building project subject to some traffic and stormwater issues being resolved.
 
From my perspective the question of demolition of the church is unlikely to be further considered by the 
Planning Board.
 
If you feel strongly, you need to pursue this through the Historic Preservation Board-  information is at the 
following link:   
 
http://www.portlandmaine.gov/210/Historic-Preservation-Board
 
The  Historic Preservation Boards responsibilities are set out in the Citys ordinance at Article IX Div 3, Div 
4 and Div 5 (starts on page 799)  in the following link:
 
http://www.portlandmaine.gov/DocumentCenter/Home/View/1080
 
Thank you
Jean
 

 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728
>>> paul jeffery <pj6481@yahoo.com> 5/20/2015 9:57 PM >>>
HI JEAN
DID MY COMMENTS
{INCLUDING THE ONE SENT TO U YESTERDAY
FOR THE MEETING}
GENERATE ANY POSTIVE OR NEGATIVE FEEDBACK?

#####PLEASE ADVISE####

PAUL


